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January 25th, 1927.

A. Gordon Dewey, Bso., 
714 Hamilton Hall, 
Columbia University, 
Hew York City.

Dear Sir. Dewey:

Thank you very muoh for your 
letter of January 22nd, advising me that the Hew 
York Graduate Society have decided to postpone 
the Annual Dinner to a Saturday evening in March.

March 19th rill be satisfactory 
to me and I shall be vers glad indeed to join you 
then.

V.'ith all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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